
School Information January/February 25 

Dear parents of Lyngsberg School, 

We wish you all a happy, prosperous, and healthy year 2025! 

We would like to thank all the generous donors for the packages in our 
Christmas initiative, also on behalf of the "Gefährdeten Hilfe" organization. 

We are pleased to warmly welcome a new colleague to our team. Mrs. 
Redmann-Thull has joined us in a permanent position and will primarily be 
working with the second and fourth-grade classes in the upcoming weeks. 

On Tuesday January 28th at 3:30 p.m. , the "Parents 4 Parents" team invites you 
to their next parents café. This café will be dedicated to prepare our upcoming 
“Mother Language Day” on Feb 21st. 

We would like to highlight the following upcoming events and dates: 

During the week of February 3rd to 7th, as part of project-oriented class 
instruction, we will introduce all the children to the 17 Goals of the United 
Nations – the “Agenda 2030.” 

On Thursday, February 6th 2025 there will be a presentation for the 3rd and 4th 
grades parents regarding the prevention project "My Body Belongs to Me." 
You will receive a separate invitation for this. 

On Friday, February 7th 2025, children of grades 3 and 4 will receive their mid-
year reports. Classes will end for all students at 11:30 AM. 

On Monday, February 10th 2025, the second pedagogical day for teaching staff 
will take place. There will be no classes. Registered children will be attended to 
in the after-school program (OGS). 

Starting Tuesday, February 11th 2025, a new timetable with changes for some 
classes will come into effect. Please pay attention to the instructions from the 
class teachers. You will also receive an invitation to our parent evening in the 
coming weeks! 

All dates for the second school term can be found on our homepage:   
www.lyngsbergschule.de/Aktuelles/Terminuebersicht/  
 

Kind regards – The faculty of Lyngsberg School 

http://www.lyngsbergschule.de/Aktuelles/Terminuebersicht/

